
I support stricter rules about guns. I live 30 minutes away from Newtown in Fairfield County and am the 
mom of a five year old. In recent weeks, there have been two domestic violence shootings affecting our 
community, one fatal to a public school teacher in our town. We need sensible rules like background 
checks and no loopholes. We also need to address how young adolescents get identified as needing 
mental health care and meeting those needs. Thank you for your attention to this critical issue. 
 
Kelly Dailey 
Wilton, CT 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


